Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

REGIONAL TRANSPORTATION AUTHORITIES
Hillsborough Transit Authority (HART)
PUBLIC PRIVATE PARTNERSHIP PROPOSAL - Cell Phone Tower

In accordance with Florida Statute 287.05712 Public private partnerships This Notice serves as notice that The Hillsborough Transit Authority (HART) has received a Public Private Partnership (P3) for a Cell Phone Tower, RFP-22928.
Should you be interested in participating in this Proposal, please contact Al Burns at burnsa@gohart.org no later than April 10, 2017.
